
 

 

 

 

 

News Release  

Naugatuck, CT  

Department of Public Works  

2020 Christmas Tree Pickup  

 

The Borough of Naugatuck Department of Public Works will be picking up Christmas Trees 

the week of January 11th through January 15th  

Trees must be placed at the curb no later than 7:00 am on your scheduled trash is pick up 

day. Please remove all lights and ornament and place the trees along the road side in plain 

view of the DPW, Trees in plastic bags will not be accepted.  

Collections may be delayed if there is significant inclement weather. After the scheduled 

pickups trees can be dropped off at the recycling center Thursdays and Saturdays from 8:00 

am to 2:00 pm.  


